



## Dear NGU Parents:

The Fall 2017 semester is almost here! It seems like everyone just headed out for summer break. As this new semester begins, the NGU's Resident Assistant Association (RAA) is offering a Welcome Kit for you to send your student. The kit includes juices, breakfast bars, nuts, and many other treats. Sales of these kits support the RAA Special Projects—enhancing the student experience.

The kit will also include another important item: a personal message from you!



- Use the form below to write your personal note of encouragement.
- Send in your completed form by Wednesday, August 16, 2017, with a check or money order for \$25 payable to NGU.
- The kit and your special message will be delivered to your student by Tuesday August 22, 2017.

The Welcome Kits are a great boost during this bittersweet time, and students really appreciate them. If you have any questions, please contact Student Life at 864-977-7121 or email student.life@ngu.edu.

Thanks!
Resident Assistant Association

Order your Welcome Kit like this!

<b>WELCOME KIT</b>	From:
Order Form.Kits: \$25 each	Message:
Student Name	
Resident Hall	
Room #	
Cell Phone #	Continue Message on bac

Please fill out this form and mail with your check or money order to: NGU Student Life, P.O. Box 1892, Tigerville, SC 29688.





NON PROFIT NON PROFIT

P.O. Box 1892 | Tigerville, SC 29688 ngu.edu



Continued message:	

Sponsored by the NGU Resident Assistant Association